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RE: License Number 08-03075-07

Howard University Hospital

The Howard University Radiation Safety Commitiee is requesting an amendment to License
Number 08-03075-07. The requested amendment is as follows:

Delete Harry Press, Jr.,, M.D. as an anthorized user of byproduct materials listed under 10CFR
33.100; 35.200;_In vitro studies, Oral administration of sodium iodide iodine-131 for imaging and
localization studies and treatment of hyperthyroidism and cardiac dysfunction.

supporting document is enclosed. If you require further information, please call the Radiation
Safety Office on 202/806-7216.

Sincerely yours,

Marlens

M“K%
Marlene H. McKetty, Ph.D., Chai

Howard University Radiation Safety Comumitice

Enclosure

<l

Roma V. Gumbs, MD FACR
Interim Chairperson, Department of Radiology
Howard University Hospital

Donald E. Wilson, M.D., MACP
Senior Vice President for Health Sciences
Howard University

Michele L. Green

Associate Hosvital Di -H { University Hospital

Management Representative to the Howard University
Radiation Safety Comni

Thomas Gaither, M.D.

Howard University Hospital
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Washington, DC 20059
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HOWARD
UNIVERSITY
HOSPITAL
August 31, 200
MEMORANDUM
To: Dr. Marlene McKetty, Ph.D.
Chair, Radiation Safety Committee
Radiation Safety Office
Annex Il - Room 211
From: Roma V. Gumbs, M.D., FA.CR.
Interim Chair, Department of Radiology
Subject: Dr. Harry Press, Jr. / Nuclear Medicine License

Dr. Press retired effective July 31, 2007. Please remove his name from NRC Human Use
License.



This is to acknowledge the receipt of your letter/application dated

?/(5 A“" e , and to inform you that the initial processing which
includes an administralive review has been performed.

Artexeg, OB~ 3075-07
MThere were no administrative omissions. Your application was assigned 1o a
technical reviewer. Please note that the fechnical review may identify additional
omissions or require additional information.

D Please provide to this office within 30 days of your receipt of this card

A capy of your action has been torwarded to our License Fee & Accounts Receivable
Branch, who will contact you separately if there is a fee issue involved.

Your action has been assigned Mail Control Number /ﬁ /0 ?f .

When calling to inquire about this action, please refer to this control number.
You may call us on (610) 337-5388, or 337-5260.

NRC FQRM 532 {Ri) Sincerely,
(6-95) Licensing Assistance Team Leader



